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Ref	proposed	new	electoral	boundaries,	I'm	in	favor	maintaining	status	quo.	I	live	in	Sanctuary
Lakes	/	Point	Cook	and	commend	the	works	of	the	town	council	&	councillors	supporting	our
community	through	various	initiatives.	I'm	rejecting	the	proposed	new	electoral	boundaries	on	the
basis	that	I'm	in	the	opinion	that	the	proposed	boundaries	would	widen	the	representing	councillors
reach	and	spread	them	thin	covering	Williams	Landing	&	only	a	portion	Point	Cook	e.g.	the	Point
Cook	Town	Centre.	The	proposed	boundary	would	then	encompass	2	town	centres	in	one	area.	I
laud	the	current	town	council	team	&	councillors	whom	are	visibly	active	in	Point	Cook	with	broach
range	of	inclusive	activities	and	vision	for	the	area.
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